
 
       

 

October 17, 2008 

Daniel Riber  
Technovate Translations 
 

Dear Daniel: 

 

On behalf of CKE Restaurants, Inc. I would like to let you know what a wonderful job 
Theresa Hu did for us at our recent meeting with a group from China. Theresa was 
professional, friendly, and took the time to learn about our needs prior to the meeting. 
We feel that having her interpret in Mandarin added a level of clarity to the discussions 
that might have been missed in an English only setting. I know it made the meeting 
much easier for our visitors as well as for myself. 
 
 
Thank-you for your assistance in setting up this service. I will keep Technovate 
Translations in mind for future use should the need arise. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Reel 
Director, International Franchise Services 
CKE Restaurants, Inc. 
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